
 

Home Sharing: Tell us about Your Experience 
 
 
As part of the Home Share Working Group’s three -year work plan, Community Living BC (CLBC) is 
gathering feedback through a short survey, to support our work in the referral process and crisis 
response in home sharing.  
 
As a home sharing provider, you have lived experience and can make an important and valuable 
contribution in helping us better understand how we can improve the matching process and how we can 
better prevent, avert and respond when things go wrong. 
 
Recognizing the challenging and unique pandemic situation we are all facing, a few questions have been 
added to this survey to help understand how home sharing providers are doing during COVID - 19, what 
has been most challenging and what would help you to remain well and carry on for the remainder of 
the pandemic.   
 
 

Click here to begin the survey 
*The Survey is open now and closes on November 29th, 2020*

 

 
This is an anonymous survey and should take 20 minutes to complete. Safeguards are in place to ensure 
your privacy. CLBC and our partner organizations will not be looking at individual answers. 
 

Survey results will be used alongside results from earlier consultations that took place across the 

province. Once all feedback has been reviewed, data and key learnings will be shared with home share 

working group members so we can work together to develop solutions that are based directly on your 

feedback.  

 
To learn more about the Home Share Working group, the three – year work plan, or to sign up for our 
home sharing newsletter, please visit our website.  

 
Thank you for taking time from your busy day to complete this survey.  

Your input is valuable and will help make a difference. 
 
 

https://www.communitylivingbc.ca/wp-content/uploads/HS-Working-Group-3-Year-Plan-Final.pdf
https://survey.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eldXDuH2cFTpTr7
https://www.communitylivingbc.ca/for-service-providers/home-sharing-providers/

